
 

 

 

GRACIOUS PROFESSIONALISM 

         Highlanders, FRC team #4499 

HAS DEMONSTRATED EXCEPTIONAL LEADERSHIP AND MENTORING OF YOUNGER FIRST  TEAMS BY:  

• Contributing key volunteers from current team members, alumni, and coaches and mentors to every 

Colorado FIRST LEGO League Challenge tournament this season 

• Producing a video to welcome all FIRST LEGO League Challenge teams to their tournament day 

• Providing integral production assistance for the Awards Ceremonies for the FIRST LEGO League 

Challenge tournaments 

• Stepping in to fill tournament roles that no one else had the expertise or time to tackle  

• Modeling FIRST’s Gracious Professionalism, regardless of stressful situations or unexpected challenges 

• Leading by example, never differentiating whether their actions were behind the scenes or in the 

spotlight 
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    KATHERINE ASCHENBERG, COLORADO FIRST,  

    PROGRAMS DIRECTOR  

 

 

  

 


